ERASMUS + PROJECT ASSISTING BETTER COMMUNICATION (ABC), UNIVERSITY OF EAST SARAJEVO
Students from the Faculty of Medicine of the University of East Sarajevo, from the Speech Language Pathology Department, participated as volunteers in the humanitarian evening "Let's be the same, let's be different". They prepared several performances and performed them together with children with disabilities from the Resource Center "Ray of Hope". With the help of their professors, part of the program was performed in a sign language, promoting various ways of communication.
The aim of the ABC project is to promote the profession of speech therapists, increase awareness in the community about different ways of communication, and the need to support children with disabilities.
You can watch video here:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=4&v=GIbgZ9mv6RI
